
Feedback on Local Government 

Transparency Practices 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

Address: [Insert Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback regarding the transparency practices of our local government. 

Transparency is a crucial element in fostering trust and accountability within our community. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the government on [specific initiative or practice that is 

effective]. This has significantly helped in keeping the community informed and engaged. 

However, I have noticed some areas where improvements could be made: 

• Enhance the accessibility of public records and documents online. 

• Increase the frequency of community meetings to discuss local issues. 

• Provide clearer information regarding budget allocations and expenditures. 

By addressing these points, I believe our local government can further improve its transparency 

and engagement with residents. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to seeing continued 

progress in this area. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


